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Dear Members of the Class of 2028:

Welcome to Smyrna High School and congratulations on your previous years of success. The next four
years of your life are going to be full of many wonderful opportunities, new friendships, and memories.
As your class advisors, we look forward to all of the many experiences that we will have over the next
four years. Speaking of experiences, we have a tremendous amount of work to be done with the start of
the new year, as you can read below!

1. Class Officers
o We will be holding elections for class officers early in September. If you are interested in
any of the following positions please contact Ms. Katelyn Dundore or Mrs. Ashley Carrow.
Petitions will be given from your homeroom teacher the first day of school or during New
Student Orientation.
o President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, and Historian
2. Class Dues
o Class dues are $10.00 for your Freshman year of school. You may choose to pay $25.00,
which would cover you for your entire four years at Smyrna High School. Dues need to be
paid by September 20th to Ms. Katelyn Dundore in room 137.
3. Homecoming/Float
0 This year’'s homecoming game is October 11th. We will begin Float two weeks prior.
Remember, our goal is to WIN! Float requires a lot of time and commitment in a very limited
amount of work time. Parents and volunteers are greatly appreciated and are vital to the
success of a winning float. Donations and meals are much appreciated. If you would like
more information on this, or have a barn that can be used for production, please contact us.
4. Class T-Shirts
o Class t-shirts will be ordered by the beginning of September, so that we can have them by

homecoming. Our color this year is Grey. More information will be coming.

We hope you all enjoy the rest of your summer and look forward to meeting you! If you would like to join
our Remind, parents are welcome to sign up at @2028adults and students are welcome to sign up at
@2028stdent to receive updates. We also have a Google Classroom, using the code 4rdIn75 to join.

Sincerely,
Ms. Katelyn Dundore Mrs. Ashley Carrow
Katelyn.Dundore@smyrna.k12.de.us Ashley.Carrow@smyrna.k12.de.us

Tori Shane
Tori.Shane@smyrna.k12.de.us

The Smyrna School District does not discriminate in employment, educational programs, services, or activities based on
race, color, marital status, creed, religion, national origin, gender, age, genetic information, sexual orientation, gender identity, disability or any
other protected category or status in accordance with state and federal laws.
Inquiries should be directed to the District Superintendent.
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